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Local Plan Feedback - serious objections to more development in Whitminster!
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Consulation response

I'm a resident of Whitminster village and I

have recently discovered that there may be an attempt to build houses in Hyde Lane, Whitminster. I would like to officially object
to the development of the site WHIO12 (Land South of Hyde Lane, Whitminster) which is outside the existing development
boundary. It is served by an undrained single lane road that cannot support twenty houses. It is difficult to walk down there
without nearly being knocked down by cars already. A new road would need to be built. These houses should not be built here.

I am amazed to also discover that there is a proposed development of PGP1 (Land at Grove End Farm) for up to 2,250 houses. I
strongly object to this as it will destroy the local character of Whitminster village and extend urban sprawl from Stroud through to
Whitminster. This area is very lovely with views to the Cotswolds. People live here for that reason. If we wanted to live in a
built up area there are many places near here to choose from. Why ruin a community like Whitminster where many people know
each other and appreciate living in a village for that reason?
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